
 

 

 

  

 

                25.11.2024 

NOTICE 

This is to inform all students of Semester 1 and Semester 3 that 

an interaction with Bank Representatives will be held on 27th 

November 2024 as part of Students Credit Card Week. 

 

Highlights of the event include: 

 Discussion on the benefits of the Students Credit Card. 

 Detailed information and guidance on the application process 

and usage of the Students Credit Card. 

Date: 27.11.2024 

Venue: Room No. 8 

Time: 12:45 PM 

 

Students of Semester 1 and Semester 3 are requested to attend 

this session and make the most of this opportunity.  
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